Kanwal Public School
Craigie Avenue, Kanwal NSW 2259 Phone: (02) 4392 3477 Fax: (02) 4393 1621
Email: kanwal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Web: www.kanwal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents and Carers, 2/5/2018

The annual school cross country will be held on the Friday 4" May 2018. The track will run within the
school grounds starting with the first event at 11:30am.

Participants include students in grades 3-6 and students who have turned, or are turning 8 this year.

Age Group Distance Run
8/9 years boys and girls 2km
10 years boys and girls 2km
11 years boys and girls: 3km
12/13 years boys and girls 3km

Parents/Carers are welcome to come and watch the day’s event, which will commence at 11:30am on
the school oval. All students are encouraged to participate in the school cross country. Please ensure
your child has a hat and water bottle.

Kind regards,

Karryn Atchison and Gabrielle Hernandez
Cross Country Co-ordinators



